DATE
ADDRESS
REF: DBW/BMS
Re: PUPIL NAME
Dear 

I am writing to you regarding our concern about PUPIL NAME’s attendance.

Attempts have been made to discuss this with you without success. The issue is now at a stage of critical concern and to avoid prosecution in relation to PUPIL NAME’s poor attendance you must attend a meeting with the Chair of Governors and myself.

The meeting will take place at the school on Wednesday 12th November at 10.15am.  If this is not convenient please inform school by Tuesday 11th November.
It is my duty to remind you that under Section 444 of the Education Act 1996 the responsibility is on the parent/carer to ensure regular punctual attendance and makes them liable to prosecution if they fail to fulfil this
Yours sincerely

Mrs D Bradshaw

Head of Attendance
